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JSEC meeting on 14 February 2017 9am at  Monkton Park, Committee Room A 

 

CPRE ask that the Minutes of the SWELP Board be not received for the following reasons: 

 

 

 

 

 

1. The Draft revised Assurance Framework, para 87, which allows for candidate schemes to be 

identified through SWELP running a formal call for schemes against the priorities in its 

strategic economic plan. 

 

 

2. Hitherto schemes have been identified through the Planning processes conducted by the 

Councils involving public consultation.  Where is the democratic process? 

 

3. Planning  is about social, environmental and economic issues, not just economic issues.  

Economic issues must be weighed against social and environmental through a consultative 

process. 

 

4. Such a major change should not be brought  about without full participation of all the 

Councillors in both Councils and wide public consultation. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
        Anne Henshaw 
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